
International day of solidarity with the Palestinian people 
 
Councillor Murphy to propose: 
 
“This Council recognises that the 29th November 2019 marks international day of 
solidarity with the Palestinian people. 
 
We call on this Council to light up City Hall on this date in the colours of the Palestinian 
national flag. 

We further ask that the Lord Mayor, Councillor John Finucane, write to the Palestinian 
Ambassador for Ireland inviting to host the Ambassador in Belfast City Hall on that date 
to show our solidarity with the Palestinian People." 

 


